
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

   

Dear Residents, 
The Cuyahoga Heights Police Department is pleased to announce the 
hiring of the CHPD’s newest full-time patrol officer, Ptl. Brian M. 
Fragua #103. 

Patrolman Fragua was raised in Parma, OH and is a Parma High School 
Class of 2013 alumni. 

He is a graduate of the Cuyahoga Community College Public Safety 
Center Police Academy Class BAS18-023. 

Fragua was previously employed as a security agent for the 
Transportation Security Administration (TSA) at the Cleveland 
Hopkins International Airport. 

Patrolman Fragua currently resides in North Royalton with his 
fiancée, Shannon and their two-year old daughter, Sophia. 

When you see Patrolman Fragua out in the community, please take 
the time to introduce yourself.  

 

The Cuyahoga Heights Police Department 
would like to wish all a safe and Happy 
Easter!!!! 
 

Respectfully, 

Chief Sturgill 
 

 

 

 
 
 

                

From the Police Department 
 

 

 

 



 

 
 

  

 

From the Dispatch Department 

Just a reminder to all our residents that if you are going on vacation 
you can call dispatch at 883-6800 to put a special attention on your 
home.  We are going to ask you when you will be leaving and when you 
will be returning home, if you have stopped your mail and paper, if you 
are going to leave any lights on in your home, if anyone will be stopping 
at your home during your absence and an emergency telephone number 
in case there is a problem. Dispatch will then forward that information 
to the police officers, so they can check your residence throughout the 
day and night. 

 

The severe storm season is underway and therefore an occasional power 
outage may occur.  
 
Remember that when there is a power outage Cuyahoga Heights 
residents should call the Illuminating Company directly at 1-800-589-
3101 or 1-888-544-4877. They are the experts at getting you back on 
line. 
 
Also remember during a power outage, the Cuyahoga Heights Police 
Dispatch will be handling an influx of calls, so be patient. 
 

 

 

 

 

From the Village Hall   

 

With spring in the air, we shift into more outdoor activities 
with our families.   Please remember when walking your 
pets, it is your responsibility to pick up after them.  The 
Village Hall pavilion and playground areas are provided as 
a spot to take the children and maybe have an impromptu 
picnic.  It’s unpleasant to enjoy these activities when dog 
droppings are littering the area.   We ask that you 
remember to keep the area clean for all to enjoy.  Your 
cooperation is appreciated.  

 


	Grilling Safety
	There’s nothing like outdoor grilling. It’s one of the most popular ways to cook food. But, a grill placed too close to anything that can burn is a fire hazard. They can be very hot, causing burn injuries. Follow these simple tips and you will be on t...
	SAFETY TIPS
	 Propane and charcoal BBQ grills should only be used outdoors.
	 The grill should be placed well away from the home, deck railings and out from under eaves and overhanging branches.
	 Keep children and pets at least three feet away from the grill area.
	 Keep your grill clean by removing grease or fat buildup from the grills and in trays below the grill.
	 Never leave your grill unattended.
	 Always make sure your gas grill lid is open before lighting it.
	CHARCOAL GRILLS
	 There are several ways to get the charcoal ready to use. Charcoal chimney starters allow you to start the charcoal using newspaper as a fuel.
	 If you use a starter fluid, use only charcoal starter fluid. Never add charcoal fluid or any other flammable liquids to the fire.
	 Keep charcoal fluid out of the reach of children and away from heat sources.
	 There are also electric charcoal starters, which do not use fire. Be sure to use an extension cord for outdoor use.
	 When you are finished grilling, let the coals completely cool before disposing in a metal container.
	FACTS
	 July is the peak month for grill fires.
	 Roughly half of the injuries involving grills are thermal burns.

